Notice of Availability of Charter Township of Grayling’s Draft Recreation Plan
and
Public Hearing for Input on the Draft Recreation Plan

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Charter Township of Grayling is making their draft recreation plan available for public review for a 30-day period of time.  After the 30-day public review period, there will be a public hearing on Tuesday January 7, 2020 at 7:00pm. At the Grayling Township Office, 2090 Viking Way, Grayling MI 49738.  Public comments are requested either in person or by representative at the public hearing, or submitted to Steve Schnell at sschnell@nemcog.org, or at the Grayling Township Hall, 2090 Viking Way, Grayling, MI 49738.  The draft plan is available at https://www.twp.grayling.mi.us/.  All necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services will be provided to individuals at the meeting upon 10 days notice to the township staff.



